
 
 

 

April 9, 2020 

 

 

Dear Client: 

 

Click HERE to find frequently asked questions regarding unemployment during the 

Coronavirus emergency released by the New Jersey Department of Labor. 
 
 
 
All our best. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Woolston Consulting Group, LLC 
 

Certified Public Accountants 
 

 

https://bit.ly/3a2h4h2

